From: Lori Ann Howatt <lorihowatt@live.ca>

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 5:19 AM
To: Petrol Inquiries
Subject: DPMurphys application to open a new gas station I'm Borden area

Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission National Bank Tower
501-134 Kent Street

Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1

Attention: Allison MacEwen, Direct

Hello Mr. MacEwen,

This email is to state that | am in opposition of the recent application to build a new gas station in Borden-Carleton.
There is no need in this small and rural community for a fourth gas station. Petroleum and other convenience store
related needs are presently being thoroughly met by the existing stations in the area.

Thank-you,

Lori Ann Howatt (of no relation to the Howatt’s family who owns Howatt’s gas Station)

694 MacMurdo rd, Rte 120

Summerside, PE, CIN4J9
902-315-2823



